
April 24, 2015

Mr. John Heltunen, Director of Buildings and Grounds
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Independent School District 877
214 1st Avenue NE
Buffalo, Minnesota 55313

email:  jheltunen@bhmschools.org

RE: Parking Lot, Playground and Youth Tennis Projects
Parkside and Discovery Elementary Schools
AJA Project #15061

On Thursday, April 23rd, bids were received for the Parking Lot, Playground and Youth Tennis Projects. 
The low bidder for the project was Mid Minnesota Hot Mix with a base bid amount of $199,930.00. 
Alternate No. 1 was rejected and Unit Price No. 1 was not accepted.

Following the bid opening, I spoke with Jerry Liebhard of Mid Minnesota Hot Mix to confirm his
understanding of the project. Jerry stated he was comfortable with their bid and that Mid Minnesota Hot
Mix is ready to accomplish the work.  Per my discussion with Jerry, review of the project, and his
assurance of Mid Minnesota’s ability to complete the projects in a timely manner and on budget,  I see no
reason for concern and recommend accepting Mid Minnesota Hot Mix for the Parkside and Discovery
Elementary Schools Parking Lot, Playground and Youth Tennis projects.

A copy of the bid tabulation is attached for your files.  If you have any questions regarding the above
please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,
Anderson-Johnson Associates, Inc.

Jay R. Pomeroy, LLA

cc: Jerry Liebhard, Mid Minnesota Hot Mix

mailto:jheltunen@bhmschools.org

